
 
Guoguang Electric Co.,Ltd. 
 
 
 
Date: 2021/11/08 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, Guoguang Electric Co.,Ltd. due to change the RF power for 2.4G Module ,hereby 
request to dismiss the FCC certification issued on 2021/09/12 of ID certification number 
2AAP8AX2107G and 2AAP8AX2107GSW. 
 
We hereby confirm that there is no unit marked this FCC certification number have 
shipped, marked, or sold anywhere in the world. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Signature] 
 

 
 
 
Director:Alan song 
Telephone Number:+86 13922724910 
Address: No.8 Jinghu Road, Xinya Street, Huadu Reg, Guangzhou, China 


